
  

 
 

                        Pupil Worry Box & Drop In Session. 
 

Parents and Carers. My name is Leigh Robertson and I am an “Emotional 
Health & Wellbeing Practitioner”. I work for a children’s charity called “Child 
Action North West” I have worked in primary schools in Preston, Chorley and 
Blackburn for 10years. My role in school is to support pupils with a wide 
range of topics. 
 
 I will be running a “Pupil Drop In” at school on a Monday lunchtime, 
12midday until 1pm in The Sparkle Den. Pupils can come and talk to me 
about any worries or problems they might be experiencing. These could be 
about their friendships, school work or home and family. 
 
The children come to talk to me and we try and think of ways that we can 
resolve their issues. The Drop In is confidential, however I will always update 
teaching staff and contact parents directly if the children speak with me 
about anything that might put themselves or others at risk. 
 
If you feel that your child may benefit from having a chat with me, please 
speak with your child’s class teacher or with Mrs. Sutton or Mrs. Barlow. The 
Drop In will rotate around each different Year Group every week, starting 
with Year 6 
 
If you DO NOT want your child to be part of the drop in, please let your child’s 
class teacher know. 
 
If you would like to know more about Familywise and Child Action North 
West in general, you can look at our official website 
http://www.canw.org.uk/site/  
 
Many Thanks. 
 
Leigh Robertson. 
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